
Blether Bus – an update #dundeewestend

As recently reported in the Courier and Evening Telegraph, a number of
residents have asked me when the Blether Bus service that was suspended at
the start of the COVID-19 health emergency can return. It has take longer to
bring back as it uses small mini-buses and that’s a challenge with social
distancing still in place.

The City Council’s Team Leader, Parking and Sustainable Transport has now
updated me as follows :

“My colleague has been in discussion with the team at Fleet Management and we
are targeting a date during the school summer holidays for the return of
Blether Bus services. We hope this can be achieved.

We are also watching the public health advice for bus travel carefully,
conscious of the age of the client group and the limited space within the
minibuses for physical distancing.

When we have a firm date for the return of the Blether Bus services we will
communicate this with all elected members within whose wards the services
operate. We will also liaise with colleagues in the communications team to
discuss how we can best publicise the return of the services to passengers.”

I will, of course, keep residents updated.
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